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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

PARTICIPANTS OF SLOWPAY ARE ALERTED MONTHLY ABOUT PROBLEMATIC ACCOUNTS 

 Los Angeles, California – All members of the Printing Industries Association, Inc. of Southern 

California (PIASC) have full access to the slow pay reporting program.   

The SlowPay program is a national bad debt warning system designed to alert members to potential 

problem accounts—for example, discovering bad debt and past due accounts of customers before they 

become so ripe that they are uncollectable.  Participation is seamless: a company simply submits its 

monthly bad debt information into the database to be shared with other PIA affiliate members enrolled 

in the program.  

The SlowPay program, now in its seventeenth year, compiles reliable information and shares with other 

graphic communication members by use of the internet.  PIASC members can access the SlowPay 

reporting program 7 days a week, 24 hours a day.  While participation in the program is voluntary, 

SlowPay is highly recommended for all PIASC users.  It is a great way to spot undesirable accounts, and 

best of all, it’s FREE! 

This exclusive membership benefit gives real-time reporting with zero wait time for printed reports each 

month.  It also gives members the ability to check back or update into the database as often as they 

want.   

The program is built on strict confidentiality through written Credit Reporting Service Agreement 

between the Association and the participating company.  Accordingly, SlowPay is available for 

authorized Association members only, not available to the general public, or members that have not 

completed the Credit Reporting Service Agreement.   

Look no further and be a part of the SlowPay reporting program today. 
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